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The DOJ should have nothing to do with gun sales in Oregon. Dealers are already 

vetted at a federal level. There should be no additional registration fees. Putting 

additional fees and requirements on gun dealers only lines the pocket ma of Oregon, 

it will not keep criminals from getting access to guns. Oregon needs to support local 

businesses and quit driving them out.  


